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Pursuant to Assembly Bill 973 (Stats. 2011, Ch. 687) and in compliance with 

Government Code section 68511.7, the Superior Court of California, County of San Joaquin is 
providing public notice of, and an opportunity for public input on, the court’s proposed budget 
plan for Fiscal Year 2014-2015 (see attached proposed plan).  
 

If you have any comments regarding this proposed plan, please send them in writing by 
September 29, 2014 to:  Stephanie Bohrer, Management Analyst at sbohrer@sjcourts.org or      
P.O. Box 201022, Stockton, CA 95201. 
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September 24, 2014 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE  
 

SAN JOAQUIN SUPERIOR COURT PROPOSED BUDGET  
FOR FISCAL YEAR 2014-2015  
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